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Parents and Guardians, 
  
We are closed on Monday, January 15, 2018, in observation of the Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday.  Tuesday is 
the last day to submit all purple and red schedule change forms. 
  
Report cards, PSAT scores, transcripts, and community service forms were distributed during 
advisement/homeroom today from 3:15 pm to 3:30 pm.  Students can see their advisement/homeroom teachers for 
their information next week if they were absent today. 
  
Report cards and transcripts will be reprinted and issued on Thursday, January 18, 2018.  We want to ensure that all 
credits are correct for students earning a 70 or higher in their courses.   
  
We will have our parent conference evening on Wednesday, January 24, 2018, from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  We have 
two sign-up forms for the conference evening.  You can sign up for ten-minute conferences with teachers 
individually. 
  
Use this link for 4:00 pm to 5:30 pm appointments 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080a4badaf2fa5f94-parent 
  
Use this link for 5:40 pm to 7:00 pm appointments 
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/5080A4BADAF2FA5F94-parent1  
  
You can contact Mrs. French for conferences on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday at 3:30 pm at (404) 766-
0101 or tfrench@hapevillecharter.org  
  
Have a great weekend! 
  
Candace S. Bethea, Principal 
Hapeville Charter Career Academy | www.hapevillecharter.org | @CandaceBethea1 | @TheHCCAHornets 
6045 Buffington Road | College Park, GA  30349 
(404) 766-0101 | (404) 506-9760 fax | cbethea@hapevillecharter.org 
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